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St. Leo Lector Schedule
          8:00 am                    10:15 am

  Mar 16      Marti Herlong       Brian Sellers
  Mar 23     Louise Marzen      Youth Liturgy
  Mar 30     Diane Brooker      Johnny Brooker
  Apr 06      Marti Herlong      Denise Duke

(334) 289-2767 · PO Box 937, Demopolis, AL 36732 · stleothegreatcatholic@gmail.com · www.StLeo.info

St. Francis
 12:15pm- Pro

Populo
St. Mary

4:00pm (Sat)-
Pro Populo

3/9/2025
St. Leo: $1,507.00

St. Francis: $546.00
St. Mary: $287.00

Last Week’s
Offertory

March 16, 2025 Second Sunday of Lent, Year C

DAILY MASS 
M-T-W-Th-F 

8 a.m.

Attention all parishioners! We are currently seeking dedicated individuals to
serve as CCD teachers and teaching assistants for the 2025-2026 year. If you
have a heart for sharing the faith with our young ones and would like to be a

part of this important ministry, we would love to have you on board!
Whether you are interested in teaching or helping as a teaching assistant,
your involvement will make a big difference in the faith formation of our
children. No prior experience is necessary; we will provide training and

support to help you succeed.
If you are interested in serving or would like more information, please

contact Jesse Rios or the church office. Let’s work together to build a strong
foundation in faith for the next generation!

Thank you for your consideration and support.

Father George will be out
of town March 31-April
4th. There will be no

morning mass that week.

As we journey through this sacred season of Lent, we invite you to
participate in a beautiful tradition of fellowship and prayer. 

Following the Stations of the Cross at 5:30 p.m. each Friday, we will be
hosting a simple Lenten Supper in our parish hall.

If you are not able to host, we warmly invite you to attend the suppers and
join in this time of prayer and fellowship.

 For those willing to host or with any questions, please contact the church
office or you can find the sigh up sheet on Sign-Up Genius by searching St.
Leo’s Lenten Suppers. Let’s come together to break bread and deepen our

faith as we prepare for Easter.

Stations of the Cross and
Lenten Suppers

CCD Teachers and TAs Needed for 2025-2026 Year

We will resume CCD
classes on March 23.

ATTENTION
PARENTS:

Our first Jubilee Mass will
be on March 25 at 6 p.m.

Attendance is not
required but strongly

encouraged during this
year.

MARCH YOUTH GROUP
MEETING

March 23rd after the 10:15
a.m. mass. Lunch will be

served!

Dear Parishioners,
We are grateful for your continued support of St. Leo’s. To sustain our parish

operations and ministries, we need to receive at least $4,000 per week in
offerings. Unfortunately, we consistently fall $2,000–$3,000 short of this goal.

We ask for your help in bridging this gap. Your generosity ensures that we
can continue serving our faith community. If you are able, please consider

increasing your weekly contribution. Every gift, no matter the size, makes a
difference.

Thank you for your faithfulness and support. May God bless you abundantly!

tel:3342892767
http://stleo.info/

